
Please, please consider this:  Coyote-killing contests do not serve a significant wildlife 
management function, they are unethical, they reinforce a general contempt for wildlife, 
they are repellent to most Oregonians.  
Please join the states surrounding us to stop this horrendous practice. 
Thank you. 
Marion Pratt 
Bend  
 


